## **Weekly Deanery Newsletter**

January 6, 2023

## New E-Mail

Please note that Deacon Sam Borsman's new e-mail address is <a href="mailto:sborsman@quebec.anglican.ca">sborsman@quebec.anglican.ca</a>.

## **Phishing Notice**

Please note that there is a rising trend in scammers impersonating clergy by e-mail to solicit money and sensitive information. In the last month, this has happened in the name of several clergy in the province. If you receive a suspicious e-mail, please double-check that the sender's e-mail address is correct, or send a separate e-mail to the cleric at their proper address to confirm.